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BIYANI GROUP OF COLLEGES, JAIPUR

Notice No.: 2021-22/155 ' Date: 31-03-2022

NOTICE

This is to inform all the staff and students of Biyani Group of Colleges that -
the 16" Annual Day "Krishnayan" is being organized on Saturday
02", April 2022 at 5:00 pm. All the students have to come in college

uniform.

Class teachers kindly make sure that all students are present.

/r

Dr. Sanjay Biyani
Director (Acad.)

Copy to: Principals/HR/HOD's/KPO/Reception/IT/Web Developer.




